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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 9, 2025 
 
Contact: Brian Eaves, Marketing and Communications Specialist 
  919-934-2116 x1103; brian.eaves@smithfield-nc.com 
  

 
Fire Hydrant Repairs on Country Club Road 

 
The Town of Smithfield, in order to make repairs and replace a fire hydrant, will need shut off 
the water supply to Country Club Road. These repairs will occur on Monday, January 13th, 
beginning at 9:00 a.m. and will affect any resident on Country Club Road from the club house to 
the end of Hunting Place. This also includes all of British Court.  
 
The water should be back on by 4:00pm. Sorry for any inconvenience. Please feel free to call 
919-934-2798 with any questions or concerns. 

 
Pat Butler 
Town of Smithfield  
Water/Sewer Superintendent 
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